Mickelson Anastasia

From: Eugenia Parker <parkermedford@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 15, 2015 9:53 PM

To: Mickelson Anastasia

Subject: No on SB 412

.Please no special exceptions for the Port of Portland from solid waste laws. I expect my DEQ and the Port to
follow environmental laws. Thanks ,. David L. Medford  Tigard



